From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 March 2013 23:01
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00116/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:01 PM on 06 Mar 2013 from Mrs Helena Taylor.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor 

	Case Officer:
	Simon Dean 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Helena Taylor

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Blenheim Farm Sibford Road, Shutford, Oxfordshire OX15 6HD


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Mr Dean The Bishops Blaze public house is a licensed property, and the local people wish it to remain so in its entirety. Before Mr Noquet started the changes he was aware that planning permission was required, for the extensive building works he was going to do, to the public house bottle store. His mode of operations has cost the CDC and many others a great deal of money and time defending this public house. If retrospective planning should be granted I sincerely hope you will see the requirement to stipulate secure conditions. Such that the building can only be used in conjunction of the business of the running of a public house and not for residential use. If the alterations that have been made are not compatible with the character of the surrounding area that they should be changed to be so. Yours Sincerely Mrs M Taylor 


